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 Contains July 2019 Minutes                                                   August, 2019 

 
NO MEMBERS OR VISITORS SHALL ENTER OR 

EXIT THE CAMP VIA THE CHRISTMAN ROAD EN-
TRANCE. MEMBERS MUST ENTER AND EXIT 

FROM MT.PLEASANT ROAD. 
 

BUCKEYE WOODWORKERS 
AND WOODTURNERS 

July 13, 2019 
 

    Anyone wishing to submit pictures for the 
newsletter please send them to the editor within 

two days of the meeting 
 

 

*****Note***** 
 

Buckeye Woodturners Meeting 

Camp Y-Noah 

July 13, 2019 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mark Stransky 

 

The July 13, 2019 meeting of Buckeye Woodworkers 

and Woodturners was held at the Camp Y-Noah out-

door pavilion. President Tom Nellis welcomed all to 

the annual fund-raising auction. Before the auction 

started, Tom made the following announcements: 

Tom thanked Ray and Diane Marr and their family for 

providing the luncheon for today’s auction. All money 

donated for the luncheon was donated back to the 

club. 

Tom announced that club secretary Paul Crouse has 

resigned. Tom asked if there were any volunteers to 

fill the position. Mark Stransky was then appointed to 

fill the position for the remainder of the year. 

Hartville Tool is in the process of being consolidated 

with Hartville Hardware. The discounts that were pre-

viously available to club members will continue in 

some form. All of the details still need to be worked 

out. Stay tuned for further updates. 

The August 10 meeting demonstrator will be Keith 

Gotschall from Colorado. See Keith’s website 

www.keithgotschall.com for examples of his work. 

Keith is known for turning unique hollow forms, bowls 

and platters. This meeting will be held at the North 

Coast Woodturners meeting location in Brecksville 

due to Camp Y-Noah activities that were previously 

scheduled. A map and address for the meeting loca-

tion will be posted to the website. There will not be a 

hands-on session led by BWWT. If anyone is interest-

ed in a hands-on session with Keith there may be an 

opening with the North Coast group. Members should 

contact Ron Tomasch for further details. 

The upcoming Hartville Hardware tool sales are     

November 22 - 23, 2019 and February 21 - 22, 2020. 

The store is working with the club to determine if there 

is an opportunity for the club to conduct hands-on 

turning sessions with store customers during the sale. 

Further details will be coming. 

There are still a few Nova lathes for sale by the club. 

The cost is $300. See any club officer for details. 

The Ohio Valley Woodturners Guild has provided one 

free admission to their upcoming symposium to 

BWWT. The admission has a value of $220 and is for 

the symposium only. Transportation, meals and hotel 

are not included. This admission is only for those who 

have never attended previous symposiums. There 

were 8 people interested in attending so a drawing 

was held to determine who would attend. Isabelle 

Quayle was the winner of the drawing. 

Those who will be attending the carving and piercing 

class at Jack Boggio’s shop this coming Friday, Satur-

day and Sunday were given pattern sheets to cut out 

prior to the class. Participants should also bring 2 or 3 

hollow form turnings to carve and pierce. 

http://www.keithgotschall.com
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The September and December BWWT meetings will 

be held on the FIRST Saturday of the month due to 

schedule conflicts at the North Coast Woodturners. 

The new meeting dates are September 7 and De-

cember 7. This change is being made because there 

are many BWWT members who are also members of 

NCWT and will want to attend both meetings. 

Vice-President Brent Wells thanked all of the volun-

teers who participated in the Wednesday night turn-

ing sessions with Y-Noah campers. There is a need 

for additional volunteers for the last session on July 

24. Please contact either Brent or Treasurer Dirk 

Falther if you can volunteer. Just a reminder that 

BWWT uses the camp facility at no charge and this 

is a way to pay back the camp for use of our meeting 

location. 

George Raeder gave an update on the annual 

woodturning show that will be held at the Wayne 

Center for the Arts in Wooster, Ohio. Those interest-

ed in submitting work will need to register and get an 

entry number at the August meeting. All entries must 

be turned in at the September meeting. The show 

will start on September 19, 2019 with an open house 

and reception from 6:00 to 9:00. The last day for the 

show will be October 12, 2019. All entries will be re-

turned to the members at the November club meet-

ing. 
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 President 
Tom Nellis 
330-947-3441  
brewmeister43@hotmail.com  

 Vice President 
Brent Wells 
330-606-6724 
thegrumpywoodchuck@ 
gmail.com  

 Secretary 
Mark Stransky 
330-688-1690 
mastran@neo.rr.com 

 Treasurer  
Dirk Falther 
330-310-4570 
dfalther3@att.net 

 Librarian  
Bob Hasenyager 
330-334-8314 
bobhasenyager@gmail.com 

 Newsletter Editor 
Keith Bellamy 
330-221-2845 
akbellamy@gmail.com 

 Membership Admin. 
Phil Brower  
330-688-7244 
fbtoad@aol.com  

  

Calendar of Events           
PLEASE NOTE 

   BWWT MEETINGS ARE HELD ON 
THE SECOND SATURDAY OF EACH 

MONTH BEGINNING AT 9:00AM 
 
 
 
 

NO MEMBERS OR VISITORS 
SHALL ENTER OR EXIT THE 
CAMP VIA THE CHRISTMAN 
ROAD ENTRANCE. MEMBERS 
MUST ENTER AND EXIT FROM 
MT.PLEASANT ROAD. 
 
 
 

BWWT Library Online Guide brought to 
you by the BWWT Club Librarians, Dirk 
Falther and Bob Hasenyager.  
The online guide lists the books and videos that 
are available in our club library along with de-
scriptions on the subject matter and other useful 
information. Follow the link below to check it out. 
 

http://uh.cx/uVS1S 
 

 
 

BWWT OFFICERS           
FOR 2019 


